
Remote Learning Classes - Update as per MOE

Circular No: HB/AC/24-25/02 Dated: 15/04/2024

Dear Parents
Greetings!

Due to bad weather, the Ministry of Education advises remote learning for
16th and 17th April 2024.

However, tomorrow, 16th April 2024, will be a holiday for all classes due to
our staggered opening plan not being possible.

Remote learning will commence for selected grades on 17th April 2024, with
details to follow.

Stay safe.

Principal
Bala Reddy Ambati


